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Hainford Newsletter 
 
Welcome back to everyone after the Christmas holidays and we hope that it is a positive year for all. It 
has been fantastic to see how quickly everyone has settled back into the swing of school life. 
 

 
Assertive Mentoring Meetings: 
This term’s Assertive Mentoring meetings will take place on: Tuesday 26th February (until 7pm) and 
Wednesday 27th (until 5pm) 
 
Homework Club (3:15 to 4:00) 
Homework Club has restarted and will be running every Thursday up until the Easter Holidays. If you 
would like to join, please complete a form available from the office. 
 
Mad Science Assembly 
On Tuesday, the whole school were treated to an ‘electric’ science assembly. Mad Science club will 
start on Wednesday (16th) so if you would like your child to take part then you will need to register on 
their website, (details and letters sent out 10.01.19) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The ‘Value for Life’ this half-term is: Peace 
A Christian Perspective on Peace:  
Jesus said: “Blessed are the peacemakers, for they shall be called children of God.” (Matthew 5:9). Peace-making 
actions can range from helping to resolve conflict to creating space for stillness. Peace, in the sense of total well-
being, is God’s intention for the whole of creation, and is a promise that awaits ultimate fulfilment.  (Values for 
Life). 

As a school, through our acts of collective worship, our prayer spaces and our calm/reflective corners 
we provide children with opportunities for calm reflection. We have peacemakers to encourage 
children to solve their differences in a calm and constructive way. 

Hainford VC Primary School 
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Web: harnserfed.co.uk 
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Let’s Celebrate! 
Congratulations BLUE house! 
 

 
 

Congratulations to Blue Team for winning last term’s housepoint award. Last Friday (4th), all members 
of Blue team celebrated their success by coming in to school in non-school uniform and receiving extra 
benefits such as being first in line for lunch. 
 

Let’s Celebrate! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Attendance figures for Autumn 2nd half were at the time of printing: 
CLASS 1- 98.33%    

CLASS 2- 95.10%   

CLASS 3- 98.11% 

 

Well done to Class 1 for winning the attendance award this week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11th January Star Award Values Award 
 Peace 

Class 1 Rupert Ellie 

Class 2 Ellie Grace 

 Class 3 Finley Alfie 
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All dates other than holidays are subject to change. 
 
January 2019 
16th Mad Science after-school club to start for 5 weeks 
 
February 
1st Young Voices choir at the O2 all day 
26th Assertive Mentoring until 7pm 
27th Assertive Mentoring until 5pm 
 

Half Term: February 18th to Friday 22nd 
March 
WB 25th Reading Week 

 
April 
5th Final day of Spring Term 
 

Easter Holiday: Monday 8th April to Monday 22nd April 
 

April 
23rd Tuesday: First day back for Summer Term 
 

 
Thank you for all your support  

 

NG, P 


